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Public's help sought in Nemaha Co burglary
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office is seeking the public's assistance
in solving a recent burglary and theft at a rural Sabetha business.

The Sheriff's Office said an unknown individual broke into Floyd's Truck Repair
at 2496 U.S. 36 Highway around 10:00 Monday evening, December 27.

About $2,100 worth of tools were stolen.

The Sheriff's Office has posted pictures of an individual and vehicle possibly
involved on its Facebook page.

Anyone with information is asked to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff's Office
at 785-336-2311.

 

Many Signals Communcations


